
 

 

February Newsletter 

 

Dear Citizens,  

It has been a cold and busy winter so far! Here are a few updates I’d like to share with 

you.  

 We would like to welcome our newest council member, Brent Schindler. He lives in 

Tetonia with his wife, Julie, and their children. Brent is a Teton High School teacher 

and is very active in youth programs such as debate, speech and music. He will be a 

great addition to the City Council.  

 The 2019 Dale Robson Memorial Snow Plane Rally was very successful this year! I 

would like to specially thank those who contributed to making donations, 

volunteering and for all the in between jobs that it took for making it a great and 

fun event.  Thank you for everyone who attended!  

 Have you been onto The City of Tetonia website? You should take time to look it 

through. It is a work in progress but it is coming along nicely. We post any Tetonia 

events and are working towards adding all information such as building permits, 

ordinances, tips and articles and frequently asked questions. You can even pay your 

utility bills from the webpage! www.tetoniaidaho.com  

 Ruby Carson Park has a small and fun ice rink for anyone who would be interested. 

Hockey pucks can be checked out at the city building.  

 With winter bringing the cold and snow. Remember to make precautions so you 

won’t get any frozen pipes. Running a thin stream of water will help. If you need 

any other tips call the city building. We have gotten a lot of snow this year and 

unfortunately it can cause problems. If you have questions on our snow policy visit 

the city webpage. 

 We have a survey for Tetonia Readers on the webpage or Facebook page. Please 

take a quick minute to fill it out and help us gather the data we need.  

I think this covers everything. As always, if you have any questions or concerns please call 

the city office or call me directly.  

Respectfully, 

Gloria Hoopes 

 

http://www.tetoniaidaho.com/

